Questions:

1. How would your government support a collaborative approach (working with the Pharmacy Association of Nova Scotia and its member pharmacists) to design and implement pharmacy services for all Nova Scotians that would improve access to health services in more efficient and effective ways? 

2. Under current government policy, limited advanced pharmacy services are available to a small percent of Nova Scotians through publically funded programs. Would your government support expanding the funding for pharmacist provided services for all Nova Scotians? What additional advanced pharmacy services would your government fund?

3. What roles do you think pharmacies and pharmacists should play in the delivery of health care in Nova Scotia and improving patient care? How would your government support this?

4.  What measures would your government take in ensure pharmacists are able to work to their full scope of practice?

5. What initiatives would your government implement to ensure a healthy and sustainable pharmacy network in Nova Scotia?

